Barnett, Mary

From: Thomas Harris <t.boneharris@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 1:07 PM

To: WaterbodyComments

Subject: Buffalo River Contamination

Dear Sirs,

ADEQ

Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5”. You need to investigate and determine the source of
contamination. That way it can be addressed.

Dr. Thomas E. Harris MD FAWM

“Society grows great when old men plant trees whose shade they know they shall never sit in.”



